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Chair Oshiro, Vice Chair Lee, and Members of the Committee.

The Department of Business, Economic Development, and Tourism (DBEDT) defers to

the Department of Taxation on matters relating to HB 566 HD 1 due to its potential impact on

the priorities indicated in the Executive Biennium Budget.

DBEDT has concems about the reporting requirements outlined in section 2, page 5 of the

bill in that information relating to the total number of systems claiming the tax credit by year and

technology hasn’t been tracked by the Dept of Taxation beginning with tax year 2003 to the present.

It is DBEDT’ s understanding through the Dept of Taxation that the renewable energy tax

credit data has been sorted by industry type to include solar, wind and photovoltaic along with

the aggregated number of returns filed, however, DBEDT and DOTAX respectfully submit that

data on specific systems installed by year and technology has not been tracked and does not exist.

Thank you for the opportunity to offer these comments.
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TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT

Aloha Chair Ushiro, Vice Chair tee, and Members of the Committee:

The Hawaii Solar Energy Association supports HBSBB HDI as it represents a compromise between what is currently needed
in the State with respect to the budget. and the importance of establishing a solar industry, which is critical to the State’s
clean energy future.

Having a strong solar industry in the State will allow Hawaii to reduce its dependence on foreign oil, increase energy
security, and create jobs.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure.

Markfluda
President. Hawaii Solar Energy Association

About Hawaii Solar Energy Association
Rawail Solar Energy Associathin (I/SEA) ía compriaed ofhistallers distributors, manufacturers and hhancers ofso/ar energy systems.
both hot water and PY most of which are Hawaii based owned and operated Our prhnary goals are: (I) to further solar energy end
related arts scthnces and technologiEs with concern for the ecologi~ social and economic fabrhi of the area: (2 to encourage the
widespread utilization of solar equioment as a means of lowering the cost of energy to the American pub/hi to help stabilire our
economy to develop hidepeno’ence from fossil fuel and thereby reduce carbon emhisiEns that contribute to climate change: (3) to
estabhah. foster and advance the usefulness of the members and their various products and serviZ’es related to the economic
app&atiEns of the conversion of solar energy for varhius useful purposes: and (41 to cooperate hi and contribute toward the
enhancement of widespread understanduig of the variEus applicatians ofsolar energy con versiOn in order to increase then’ usefuloess
to sociEty

P.O. 1km 57070 I lonolulu. I awai i 96837 www.hsea.org
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THE SOLAR ALLIANCE - TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT

Aloha Chair lishiro, Vice Chair Lee, and Members ol the Committee:

The Hawaii Solar Energy Association supports HB5BB HDI as it represents a compromise between what is currently needed
in the State with respect to the budget, and the importance of establishing a solar industry, which is critical to the State’s
clean energy luture.

Having a strong solar industry in the State will allow Hawaii to reduce its dependence on foreign oil, increase energy
security. and create jobs.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure.

Sandie Wong


